
St. Agnes Annual Meeting January 13, 2013 

 
Attending:  Msgr. Pilon, Gerry, Jill, Connie, Bryan, Conray, Sheila and several 

parishioners. 

 

Bryan Mitzel will join the the council this year, Gerry and Denny will both stay on one 

more year. 

 

Msgr. Presented Financial statements for the 2012 year.  We took in $23,000 and spent 

$25,000.  Msgr. Answered questions regarding different areas of the budget.  Open 

discussion on ways to save money such as time controlled heating, number of copies of 

breaking bread.   

 

Msgr. Will mail out a letter to the council members to sign for the yearly financial report 

then, each council will mail it to the next to sign. 

 

There will be an upcoming joint council meeting with Our Lady of Peace.  We do now have 

a website and would like the times at both churches to be the same.  Jill motioned to ask 

OLP to change services to  have St A at 8:30 1, 3  and 5 Sunday, 11:00 2, and 4
th

 Sunday to 

start in the month of June.  (Msgr. Pilon wanted extra time to be able to stay longer with 

each parish after early Mass.)  Gerry second the motion.  Everyone in favor Aye, Anyone 

not in favor--one Nay. 

 

Jill read her Litugury and Religious Ed reports.   

 

Sheila read her Christian Women report. 

 

Conray will be ordering more fuel in the near future. 

 

God’s Gift appeal will be presented to the parish on February 3
rd

 by Conray. 

 

We will host Ecumenical Service at St Agnes on March 13
th

.  Jill will put together the 

drama.  We will need to supply soup, sandwiches and bars. 

 

Ash Wednesday services will be on Tuesday evenings during Lent.  Reconciliation will be 

March 10
th

 right after Sunday Mass. 

 

Seeing the need in our budget, Gerry motioned to have a Spaghetti Dinner Feb 24
th

 11-1.  

Mass will be on Saturday Feb 23
rd

 at 5:00 p.m.  Second by Marilyn. 

Also, looking at having a raffle will contact the city for permit needed.   

 

Closing Prayer  

 

 
 


